
The students in the New Brighton Area School District will 

once again be taking the Pennsylvania System of School 

Assessment (PSSA) this Spring.  

The PSSA is an exam issued by Department of Education 

to every school district in Pennsylvania . 

This year the following PSSA tests will be administered: 

 

 April 15-26…English Language Arts/ELA (Grades 3-8) 

 April 29-May 3...Math (*Grades 3 -8) 

                 ...Science (Grades 4 & 8) 

              ...Make Up Testing (all grades) 

It is greatly encouraged that students attend on testing days. 

If vacations and/or doctor’s appointments can be avoided on 

those dates, it greatly helps with the testing process. 


